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Share your most creative hair-up style to be in the chance on winning a selection of products from Wella Invigo.

Bournemouth & Poole College’s Hairdressing department have launched their first home hair competition! Tutors and staff from
the College’s salon, Flaunt, want you to share your best and most creative hair up style to be in the chance of winning a
selection of products from Wella Invigo.

The competition has two categories, one is specifically for the College’s hairdressing apprentices whilst the other is open to
everyone! All you need to do is create your best hair up style on either yourself or someone you’re living with and share in on
Instagram using #LetsFlauntIt as well as tagging the College on @thebpcollege

Bournemouth & Poole College’s Hairdressing team said: “During this uncertain time, we wanted to challenge our apprentices and
the wider Bournemouth & Poole College community to get creative. Whether you’re styling your own hair or someone you live
with, we’re looking forward to seeing your best and most imaginative hair up styles!”

Entries open on Monday 11th May and close on Sunday 17th May at 10pm. The winners will be announced on Monday 18th May.
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